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This coming Sunday, May 2nd, we will     

license two outstanding men into the gospel 

ministry. These two men are: 

Ben Walden and Brett Westmoreland.  

Join us Sunday for this special time in the 

service.   

___________________________________ 

Sunday May 

9th! We have a 

gift for every 

mom and lady 

present!  

__________________________________ 

3 ways you are able to give:  

 · Each week at our service, there 
are offering boxes in the front 

where you can place your tithes 
and offerings.  

  Online with our website 
www.centerbaptist.com/give 

 Mail to the church  

Church Information  
Office Phone - (706) 878 - 2693 

Pastor Michael’s Cell  - (770) 519 - 2544 

Web address: www.centerbaptist.com  

E-mail address: office@centerbaptist.com 

 

 Prayer List 

Marilyn Scher  
 
Randy Dunn’s dad  
 
Jeff Williams - Joan Tuner’s brother in law 
 
Doug and Vivian Amos.  
 
Conrad Allison  
 
Jimmy Allison  
 
Charles Kanady  
 
Barbra Cantrell and her son Brian Cantrell 
 
Johnny Westmoreland  
 
Arnold Butler   
 
Susan Brittain  
 
David Burnett - tests for his heart  
 
Opal Bennett’s son Bob, still in the hospital  
 
Beverley Loggins - Pastor Henry’s wife  
 
John McCarter family as his brother in law 
passed away last week. 
 
Dennis James - Brenda and Vickie’s brother in 
law with cancer.  
 
Gail Peel family at the passing of her brother in 
law Richard Harper and pray for her sister Anne.  
 
Hilda Fain  

April 26th - May 2nd    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

What a great truth! Just like spring, 
God loves bringing new growth to our 

lives if we allow Him as the Master 
Gardner to work. One of the places He 
loves to work comes as we gather with 
His people at Church. Makes plans to 
be in church this week and let Jesus 

weed out the bad and make something 
beautiful in your life right now! 

 
Wednesday Night @ 6:30  

 

ONE Service Sunday morning @ 

10:30  

 
Both In Person or Online  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Its that time again! We missed 

last year because of Covid. How 
exciting to be able to play again 
this year. It is open for anyone, 
18 years or older. If you would 

like to play, please contact Nash 
Vandiver @ (706) 878 - 0790 
__________________________ 

 

Wednesday May 12th 
This will be the first one in over a year. It 

will be the service for that night. Hopefully 
we will have a box supper from Chickfila 

before the service. It will be a time to catch 
everyone up on the last year with old      

business and the finances plus updates from 

our deacons and a time to give input to plan 
to open everything back up moving forward.   

From my heart,  

I never have liked doctors. Even as a child I did-

n't like going to doctors. Back in the day, after 

the doctor would give us a shot as a child, they 

would give us the empty syringe to play with it. 

My mama told me a story of one such visit and 

the Dr gave me the empty syringe to play with 

and then he turned his back and I wanted to    

repay the favor and I made a run at his 

‘backside!” As she put it, I would have got him 

good too if she had not got to me first. The older I 

got, going to the Dr was the last thing on my list. 

Over these last several years it was because I 

knew what he was going to tell me on one hand 

and on the other, I was afraid what he would 

find. Truth is, that mindset got me in a bad place 

with my health. Since Covid, I have tried to have 

a different take on my Dr visits and conversations 

Now see I need to go and listen and follow for 

better health. The same is true in our spiritual 

life. Dr. Jesus knows our spiritual state and we 

often are afraid to come to him, knowing what He 

will say or what He will find out. Truth is, He 

already knows and loves us still. And, He is the 

only one that can not only tell us where we are in 

our soul, or spiritual health and tell us how to get 

healthy in our soul. For the next several weeks, 

as we ask the question - how is our soul, it is this 

pastor’s prayer that we come to Dr Jesus and let 

him bring healing, rest, restoring of our soul. 

That we might as John the Apostle said, prosper 

in our soul!!! Know that this pastor loves you all. 

I am honored to be your shepherd. PM  

 

It has been a joy to see so many come 

back to church!  

In this season of life, even lost people 

acknowledge that what is missing in  

people’s life is being involved in church! 

Listen to Martin Seligamn, a brilliant 

phycologist with no religious ax to 

grind: 

“People have replaced church, faith, and com-

munity with that tiny unit that cannot bear the 

weight of meaning. That unit is self.”  

Even for an unsaved Dr, he knows the 

benefit of being among God’s people.  

No better time to come home, come 

home to church!!!    


